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Dear members of the board,

I am excited to see the launch of the highly anticipated Redwood Bike Share system,
which will facilitate better first and last-mile connections to transit. In an earlier planning
document, I saw that a bike share station was proposed at College of Marin Kentfield;
however, this seems to be missing from the new station map. I am urging the board to consider
implementing a bike share station at the important hub of College of Marin, which would
allow many students, especially those of lower income, to use the SMART train and the bike
share to get to class. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Odin Palen
Larkspur resident
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